
Official Statement on Misleading Information Concerning Penguin Group and 2Bminer

Dear Dusan,

I am reaching out to address recent publications, including an article by CzechCrunch that
erroneously conveyed a commercial partnership between Penguin Group and 2Bminer. I would
like to clarify that our organizations do not have any formal alliance or partnership. The
information presented in these articles is inaccurate and does not represent the reality of
Penguin Group.

At Penguin Group, we hold truth, transparency, and ethical practices as our foundational values.
We are more than happy to clarify our alliances to provide solid information.

Penguin Group is dedicated to positively contributing to the industry through unwavering
dedication to honest and ethical business practices.

Should you have any inquiries or require additional clarification, please do not hesitate to get in
touch with us directly.

We sincerely appreciate your attention to this matter.

Best regards,

Björn Schmidtke
CEO & Co-founder
Penguin Group


